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Newsletter 
 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians:  I would like to welcome everyone back to the 2015-
2016 school year. The summer months seem to go by rather quickly 
anymore. Students are in classes and back in the routine as if they never 
left. The 6th grade students have been conducting their annual fundraiser of 
selling mums. The proceeds from the mum sale go directly into the 6th grade 
camp fund off setting some of the cost for attending camp.  Mum pick-up 
will be held September 8th with more specific instructions coming from Mr. 
Bailey.  We thank all of you that continue to support our students through 
the purchase of mums.  
I hope everyone has had the time to fill out the appropriate forms sent home 
on the 1st day of school. These forms are necessary and need to be filled out 
and returned as soon as possible.  I also ask that parents sit down with their 
child and review the student handbook.  The areas of the handbook from an 
operational standpoint that are concerning with attendance, conduct, and 
dress code. I have met with every grade level in the auditorium to review 
these sections with the students.  A little reinforcement from home many 
times has a greater impact on students.  Attending and being successful at 
school is very simple, students have to be here on time, do their work,  be 
respectful to others and go home. That’s all I have for now, we are on track 
and I shall talk with you  next month. 
 
                                                          Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the Month 
for September will be an-
nounced in October. We 
are proud of all our stu-
dent’s accomplishments. 

  Important Dates 
September 23………...…………………….Interims 
October 6……………...…...………………..Pictures 
October 16….………...……No school NEOEA Day  
October 23……….…...……..End of grading period 
October 30…………………...………..Report cards 

 
PICTURE DAY 
Fall pictures will be 
taken on Tuesday, Oc-
tober 6th. 
Picture packets will be 
sent home with the 
students. Please make 
checks payable to 
“Lifetouch.” Retakes 
are to be taken on  
November 18th. 

TO PARENTS—ATTENDANCE 
All LaBrae Middle School students need to be called 
off of school when they are not in attendance. Please 
make sure that you call the school as soon as possible 
to make us aware of their absence. It is school policy 
that a note from you or a doctor’s excuse must be 
written for all tardy or missed school days. This note 
still must be written even  though you have called 
your student off by phone. Please send this note as 
soon as possible. The phone number is 330-898-
0800, press 4, then option 1. We appreciate your 
cooperation. Thank you. 
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